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As a resident of North Benton County, I support the passage of SB 488. The Covanta 

Marion incinerator should be regulated based on its actual operations and medical 

waste streams.  I am personally impacted because I live in the airshed of Coffin Butte 

Landfill.  Covanta Marion's fly ash is trucked to Coffin Butte Landfill as daily cover, 

which adds to the pollution load we experience. 

 

Sincerely, 

Faye Yoshihara 


